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Seneca’s Global Hospitality Graduate Certificate Students placed 3rd in the May 21st STR Asia

Pacific Student Market Study Competition in Hong Kong. The team of six students competed

against 19 other teams from 11 countries on 4 continents. Previous participants Michigan State

University and Oxford Brooks University Graduate School took the top two spots, followed by our

very own first-time participants and sole Canadian representatives from Seneca. Thank you to

dedicated SoHT lead professors Paul Chan and Angelina Malik, and supporters Mary Vaughan,

David Agnew, faculty and staff of SoHT, the Hon. Michael Tibollo and Hong Kong Polytechnic. 
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